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I do not believe it is in the best interest of our waters or resident orcas regardless of pen raised
finfish species. Discharges from pens such as fish feces, uneaten fish food, disease control
chemicals milled into fish feed, biofouling organisms displaced from routine net cleaning, and
escaped fish benefit no one except those who are making money on this process. We do not want
penned fish farms in our waters! We oppose any fish farming especially from a company that has
failed to show good stewardship of our waters.


